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Schrick Takes On New Role At MGP
(KAIR)--Longtime MGP employee Randy Schrick is set to take on new responsibilities with the
Atchison based company.

MGP announced Monday that Schrick has been appointed to the newly expanded position of Vice
President of production and engineering, effective immediately.

In his new role, Schrick will support the company's long term growth plans by taking charge of all
production activities, in addition to his previous engineering leadership responsibilities.

MGP President and CEO Gus Griffin says that Schrick's leadership qualities and vast experience in
every aspect of their operation make him ideal for the job of mentoring others in producing the

highest quality product for their customers.

Schrick most recently served as Vice President of Engineering since June 2009 and has held the
position of MGP's interim Co-CEO from December 2013 to June of this year.
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